
 

 

 
June 18, 2021  
  
  
Colette Farnes 
Director, Employee and Labor Relations 
County of Orange  
700 W. Civic Center Drive 
Santa Ana, CA  92701          BY E-MAIL  
  
Re:  Cal/OSHA Workplace Regulations  
  
Dear Colette:  
  
Today the County issued an email to employees regarding actions the County is taking in response to 
yesterday’s Emergency Temporary Standards revisions by Cal/OSHA.   
  
As the exclusive representative for multiple County bargaining units, OCEA hereby demands to meet and 
confer with the County regarding the impacts of those actions.   
  
We will be in contact to arrange a time and place to meet at our earliest mutual convenience.  
   
Sincerely,  
  
ORANGE COUNTY EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION  
  
/s/ 
Charles Barfield  
General Manager     

 
   

 
 


